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NEWSLETTER HIGHLIGHTS

Its work at usual at the new
Chembur centre
Donations by various
donors
Creative Skill development
of our members by Summer
Intern

CHEMBUR CENTRE IS FULLY SETUP
AND FUNCTIONAL

There is an unspoken happiness in working under one's own roof. The Chembur
Swayam Siddha members are experiencing this joy as they have been working
in the newly constructed center for the past month. It took the entire month of
May to shift existing items, bring in new furniture, and set up the place. From
the beginning of June, members have been working here without any
hindrance, happily settling in.

The new computer setup is instrumental in organizing the society and
streamlining our systems. 

We hope to continue working in this beautiful haven for years to come,
empowering our beneficiaries and creating beautiful products. The future
looks bright, and we are excited for what lies ahead.

EDITOR SPEAKS

This month at Swayam
Siddha centers has been
calm yet productive. Our
Chembur center is now fully
operational, with new
furniture delighting our
members. We’re thrilled to
welcome Sumit and B to our
family. We have had
generous donors sponsoring
lunches, fruits, and furniture,
greatly enhancing our
environment.

 Additionally, a resourceful
and creative intern has
joined us, teaching our
members painting on various
textures including canvas,
cloth, and wood. As we settle
in, our members are gearing
up for the festive season
ahead, planning fresh
designs and new products.
We hope to have a
blockbuster sale this year. 

We are grateful for the
unwavering support and look
forward to continuing this
journey together.

Akhila Ramganesh
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DONATIONS THIS MONTH

We are immensely grateful for the numerous donations we received this month, including
lunches, fruits, a new storage rack, and speakers for our computer. These contributions have not
only brightened our days but also enhanced our ability to serve effectively.
The nutritious and delicious lunches were thoroughly enjoyed by our members, bringing smiles
and satisfaction. Such generous acts allow us to better allocate donor contributions directly to
our beneficiaries.
We would like to extend a special thanks to Mr. Shah's family for their extraordinary generosity in
sponsoring our lunch. More importantly, their commitment to sponsoring one year's worth of
medicines for four of our beneficiaries who require continuous medication is a monumental help.
This support ensures the well-being of our beneficiaries, and we cannot express our gratitude
enough.
Thank you to all our donors for your unwavering support and kindness. Your contributions are
invaluable and deeply appreciated.
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CREATIVE SKILL DEVELOPMENT AT OUR
CHEMBUR CENTRE

Our members recently had the opportunity to explore new artistic techniques, including painting
on various textures such as canvas, wood, and cloth bags. This creative journey brought immense
joy to everyone involved as they learned new painting methods and brushwork techniques.

This incredible experience was made possible by our new intern, Indrani Sant, a Graphic
Designing student from the prestigious MIT, Pune. Indrani's talent and dedication have been truly
inspiring. In addition to her skills in graphic design, she is also an exceptional singer and has
graciously offered to teach our members a few songs.

We are extremely thankful to Indrani for dedicating her valuable time to volunteer with Swayam
Siddha. Her efforts in teaching our members new skills have made a significant impact, and we
deeply appreciate her contribution.



6

DONATE

Donations can be made to the following account:
 

A/c Name - Swayam Siddha Industrial Co-Operative Society for
Handicapped
Bank Name - The Maharashtra State Co-Op Bank
Branch Name - Chembur
A/c No: - 001716420000442
IFSC CODE - MSCI0082017
 

Stay Updated!
Follow us on Social Media and be in
touch with us

@swayamsiddha1980

@swayamsiddha1980

Scan to Donate

swayamsiddha1980@gmail.com

www.swayamsiddhasociety.org

+91 8976067204

Mumbai, Navi Mumbai

This month, we are delighted to welcome two new members to our Swayam Siddha family: Sumit and
Harshad. Both of them live nearby and have already shown great enthusiasm for being part of our
community.
Harshad took a little time to adjust to the new routine, but he now enjoys working with his new friends. He
has shown a remarkable talent for making beautiful pearl garlands and ladis. We are thrilled to see his
progress and creativity.
We are very happy to grow our family and look forward to the wonderful contributions Sumit and Harshad
will bring to our community.

TWO NEW MEMBERS JOIN OUR CHEMBUR
CENTRE


